To members of the planning and environment committee

I heartily agree with Jesse Helmer

"Rather than doubly-regulating sound on patios in both the zoning and noise bylaw, I believe we should remove the prohibition on amplified music, dancing and other forms of entertainment from the zoning bylaw and regulate noise in the noise bylaw."

I'm 70 and am now retired. I graduated from Western as a part time student back in 1983 and have lived in London since the 1950's.

Fred Smith

Roots Music Director 94.9 FM CHRW FACTOR Juror http://www.chrwradio.ca/
Host of Hardcore Country
Heard Wednesdays 10 to Midnight
147 Laurel St London ON Canada N6H 4X7